As the country continues to navigate its way out of the global pandemic, CHEP remains mindful of the precautions necessary to maintain low risk in order to return to in-person learning and events. The below actions will be taken for Local Programs in accordance with the latest recommendations from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention as well as local and state government orders. 

· Masks will be required for attendees who are not fully vaccinated. This will be on an honor system basis, and we trust our attendees to protect themselves and others. 
· CHEP will ensure extra distance between seats, when at all possible, but cannot guarantee a six-foot perimeter. 
· An additional hand sanitizing station will be available at the registration desk.

CHEP will continue to monitor the Maryland COVID-19 rates and guidelines from local authorities and make changes to the above to follow current updates. If it becomes necessary, CHEP will make every attempt possible to reschedule the training to be offered virtually instead. 

The following statement is provided from Water’s Edge Events Center regarding their policies and procedures for events:

“Water’s Edge Events Center (WEEC) is and will continue to go by the regulations defined by the Governor. Therefore, buffets are permitted, and social distancing is no longer required. Mask should be worn if an individual is not yet vaccinated, and this includes WEEC staff. Hand sanitizing stations remain available.”
